

P.O. Box 537, Napa, CA 94559 phone: 707-254-8520 email: info@fonr.org

www.fonr.ord

RECEIVED

May 5, 2018

MAY - 5 2018

NAPA COUNTY

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

Board of Directors

Bernhard Krevet
(President)
Tracy Krumpen
(Vice President)
Francie Winnen
(Secretary)
Chuch Shianamon
(Treasurer)
Shari Gardner
(Executive Director)

Barry Christian David Graves Tony Nortis Laurie Puzo Rex Stults

Honorary Advisory Board:

Moira Johnston Block Karen Bower Turjanis Drew Dickson

David Garden Roger Hartwell Harold Helly Hihe Rippey Kent Ruppert Judith Sears Ginny Simms Barbara Stafford Barbara Fultz Administration Support Technician County Executive Office 1195 Third Street. Room 310, Napa, Ca. 94558

Subject: Measure A Financial Oversight Committee (FOC)

Dear Napa County Board of Supervisors,

I am writing this letter to you on behalf of Friends of the Napa River (FONR) regarding Bernhard Krevet's reappointment to the Measure A Financial Oversight Committee.

Throughout his many years on the committee he has shown his commitment, knowledge, and dedication to the goals of the community and FONR in regards to FOC's work. Friends of the Napa River Board of Directors is pleased that he wants to continue his good work and recommends that Bernhard Krevet be reappointed to the FOC.

Sincerely,

Francie Winnen, Secretary Friends of the Napa River